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27 May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
End of Term 2 Letter  
 
1. We hope you and your family are in good health.  We provide herewith updates for your attention. 
 
Issue of Result Slips 
2. The Sec 1 - 3 students will be receiving their Mid-Year Result Slips when school reopens for Term 3, 

on Monday, 28 Jun 2021.  Meanwhile, you may contact the Form Teachers to find out more about 
your child’s/ward’s performance at the recent assessment. 

 
3. The Sec 4 & 5 students will be receiving their Mid-Year Result Slips when they return for the Holiday 

Academic Programme (HAP) from Wednesday 2 June – Friday 4 June.  However, due to a system 
problem, the result slips generated will not show computations such as overall percentage, EMB3 or 
L1B4.  Once the issue is rectified, students will be issued an updated version that will include the 
usual details.   

 
 

2021 GCE O-Level MTL Examinations 
4. As a gentle reminder, the 2021 GCE O Level MTL Examinations will be conducted as scheduled.     
 

Subject  Date 

O Level MTL (Papers 1 & 2) 31 May 2021 (am) 

O Level MTL B (Papers 1 & 2) 1 June 2021 (am) 

  
 
Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM) for Sec 1 – 3 students 
5. The PTM will take place via Zoom from Monday 31 May to Friday 4 June.  Our Form Teachers will be 

sharing your child’s/ward’s Weighted Assessment 2 (WA 2) / Mid-Year Examination results with 
feedback on his/her general behaviour and progress.   

 
6. We wish you a good break with your child/ward during the June holidays and look forward to your 

strong support and partnership as we work together for our students. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Tan Lay Hong 
Principal 


